Megan Egbert

From: Matthew J. Willis <willis@halloransage.com>
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 8:39 AM

To: Megan Egbert

Cc: Meredith Badalucca

Subject: RE: 24 SUB 2 - Black Ash Estates

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Meredith:

With these revised documents, Attorney Heller’s submission on this subdivision have met my approval.

If the subdivision is approved, then | will need a clean certificate of title prior to any documents being filed.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call.

Matt
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Confidentiality: The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity
named above and is privileged and confidential. Any dissemination, distribution, or copy of this communication other
than to the individual or entity named above is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error,
please notify us immediately by telephone.



